---- Original Message -----

From: ducharme

Sent: 10/24/13 07:21 PM

To:

Subject: Re: an apology and airline bookings

Dear Mr.

Thank you very much for your answer.

I should send you br. Lawrence's apology and mine for the congregation, as well as the text in order to finalize what could be a mutual agreement very soon.

From December 7 and 11, we are available to meet you. For the fee of the trip, if you send me a copy of the bill and the information necessary to send you money by bank account or to give you money another way, we will be pleased to do so.

I have asked the superior of br. John Paradis in Canada to get in touch with br. John, and see what could be done for the apology. By the way, actually his name is Paul-Émile but "John", I think, was his religious name, which was taken when a brother made his profession as brother: that was the way of doing things in the past). I am still waiting for his final answer, I believe that, anyway, br. Paradis is very sad about what happened to you and regret the whole thing. Since he is now a 87-year-old man, I wonder if it will be possible but I hope that he might do something.

Whishing you and your family the best,

br. Raymond Ducharme